
AACSB Process Overview 

The School of Business became a member of AACSB International — the Association to 
Advance Collegiate Schools of Business in 2011.  AACSB International is a membership 
association of educational institutions, business, not-for-profit and government organizations 
devoted to the advancement of higher education in business. The School is formerly in the 
process of preparing for AACSB accreditation.  We are adhering to the following timetable. 

2011 – 2012 Became a member of AACSB; start to align processes and structure with AACSB 
Standards 

2012 – 2013 Developed School of Business mission, vision, and strategic plan 

2013 – 2014 Developed infrastructure for Assurance of Learning program 

2014 – 2015 Accepted into AACSB candidacy 

2015 – 2016 AACSB mentor visits to facilitate further progress toward alignment with 
standards 

2016 – 2017 Self-study in fall 2016; Review team site visit in spring 2017 
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